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Mark your Calendars – Our Closing Spiel was 
a sellout and with “Master Party Planner” 
Dave Hannah at the helm,  MCC will be rock 
central this coming season!

Oct 23/24:      Opening Spiel
Nov 27/28:      Turkey Spiel
Dec 31:           New Years Eve Spiel
Jan 20 & 23:    Manotick Scotch Doubles
Apr 7/8/9:       Closing Spiel

Best deal in town!
Visit MCC website for more details

One of the biggest operational challenges for many curling clubs across the country is the 
rising cost of hydro. In response to this, your MCC Board has approved a retrofit of on-ice 
lighting. The scope of the facility upgrade involves:
- Existing tracks cleaned & painted; installation of new LED light fixtures with replaceable 

lights
Investment cost of this retrofit is $14K with a Hydro rebate of $2K therefore net investment 
of $12k.  Anticipated payback is estimated to be 3.7years, with a total savings over 10 years 
anticipated to be $33K! Thanks to the MCC Facility Tag Team of  Bob VT & Lindsay Allen for 
their hard work over the summer!

Here are KEY notable dates for the 
upcoming 2015/2016 season:
Sept 1: Deadline FULL fee payment
Sept 18: Registration Night 6p – 8p
Oct 7:  Wed Evening League 1st game
Oct 8:  Thur Day Mixed 1st game
Oct 9:  Fri  Evening Fixed Mix 1st game
Oct 10: Sat Night League 1st game
Oct 12: All daytime & evening leagues start
Oct 17: OCA Coaching Clinic 8a-4p – 2 days
Oct 18: Learn2curl Off-ice session 1 – 5.15p
Oct 23: Opening Spiel – day 1
Oct 24: Opening Spiel – day 2
Oct 25: Little Rock & Bantam 1st day

Head coach Tersh Doe is leading this very 
successful MCC initiative again this season.
Learn2curl is scheduled from OCT to DEC. The 
first meeting Oct 18th is an off-ice session 
covering equipment and general program 
overview. This 10 week program covers curling 
fundamentals & participants get to know just how 
fun & social curling is! Thanks to the support 
provided by  Ottawa Valley Curling Association 
(OVCA) grant subsidy program

WANTED 
Friday Night Convenor 

Contact Ron Knight
MCC Spiel Organizing Team

Contact Dave Hannah
Learn2curl Coaching Mentors

Contact Tersh Doe
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Daytime  League 
Monday Mens Scott Brewster
Tuesday/Thursday Open Gary Hall

Evening League 
Monday Men John Falkingham
Tuesday Women Karen Bradley &

Tessie Jokinen
Wednesday Open Merv McBride
Thursday Open                  Tersh Doe
Friday Fixed Mixed YOUR Name Here
Saturday Social Don Coulterman

Youth League
Little Rocks/Bantam Chris Innes
Junior (17+) Michael Coldwell
Youth Practice Ice Michael Coldwell

Our club could not operate without the dedicated time 
and effort of volunteers who willingly contribute to MCC. 
Each month we’ll be featuring some well known MCC 
personalities. This month it’s Ron Knight.
Q: How long you been curling?
A: About 20 years
Q: How did you get into this sport?
A: My office league need players
Q: Which leagues are you playing in this season?
A: Monday Mens, Wednesday & Thursday Open
Q: Share a surprising tidbit about yourself
A: Got married at the drive thru in Las Vegas!

MCC Annual Friendship Golf Day –
August 10th took place at
Manderley Golf Course. A feisty 
field of 60 plus MCC members and 
friends came out on a gorgeous 
sunny summer day to play Best Ball 
– Shot Gun Golf! Winners of the 
day: Mens Team Giek, Women’s 
Team Barker and Mixed Team Kee. 
50/50 draw prize of $257 went to 
Sharon Barnard. Thanks to MCC 
competitive Bantam curlers Sierra 
Sutherland & Julie Breton for 
helping out with ticket sales and to 
Ron Barker and his fabulous staff at 
Manderley for another great golf 
tournament with a delicious lunch. 
See ya’ll next year!

Connect with Us
Twitter: 
@manotickcurling
Website:
manotickcurling.com

50/50 Winner

Women 
Winner 
Capt Beth 
Barker

Tournament 
Winner Capt
Arno Giek

Mixed Winner  
Capt Roz Kee
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